
The Seacoast Board of Realtors Annual Scholarship 
In Memory of Lori Breard-Weeden 

Annual Scholarship - $2,500 
      
  

          The Seacoast Board of Realtors Annual Scholarship in Memory of Lori Breard-
Weeden was established in January of 2011.  Lori Breard-Weeden was a REALTOR®, 
and a dynamic part of her community.  As a REALTOR®, Lori was very active in The 
Seacoast Board of Realtors, and in addition to serving for several years on the Board of 
Directors, she chaired the Finance Committee and served as the Board's Treasurer and 
Vice President.  Lori had a strong commitment to the continuing education and 
professionalism of local real estate agents, and was instrumental in bringing 
many educational opportunities to the Membership.  In honor of Lori's tireless efforts for 
the Membership of the Seacoast Board of Realtors, the Board of Directors voted to 
establish this annual scholarship  to honor her memory. 
  
         This scholarship is given every year to a graduating high school Senior. To qualify 
for the scholarship, this Senior must be accepted to an accredited post -secondary program, 
be motivated to learn, be involved with the community and be sponsored by a current 
member of the Seacoast Board of REALTORS® who is not  the student’s parent/guardian. 
  
          Do you qualify for this scholarship?  Please complete the attached form, and return 

it to the Seacoast Board of REALTORS® no later than Friday, April 18th, 2025. 
  



The Seacoast Board of Realtors Annual Scholarship 
In Memory of Lori Breard-Weeden 

Annual Award - $2,500 
 
 
Name of Student:            _____ 
 
Student’s Address:          __________  
 
Student’s Phone:    __             Student’s Email:    _____ 
 
High School:        ___________________________ 
 
College/Technical School(s) Accepted to:        
 
Anticipated Major:         _______  
 
Name of Seacoast Board REALTOR®/AFFILIATE sponsor: 
 
          _______ _____  
 
 

● Please forward with this application a letter of reference from an SBOR member sponsor 
(not a parent/guardian), along with a resume of extracurricular involvement, a copy of 
your high school transcript and a copy of your school profile.   

 

● Please attach additional sheet with a one-page essay answering the following questions:
   

 

1.  What or who matters most to you and why? 
2. How do your college plans reflect your anticipated career goals? 

 

 

The recipient of the scholarship will be invited to attend the annual Seacoast Board of 
REALTORS® Awards Reception. Awards will be mailed directly to the recipient’s post-
secondary school to be credited towards the second semester of attendance. 
 
All submissions must be received by email or mail no later than Friday, April 18th, 2025. 
 
 

 
SEACOAST BOARD OF REALTORS 

210 Commerce Way - Suite 200, Portsmouth, New Hampshire 03801 
Phone: (603) 433-9990  

Admin@SeacoastBoard.com 
 


